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August 15, 2024 

 

Reference for Arik Ahnaf 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this recommendation for Arik Ahnaf upon completion of his student work term here at Pickering 
Nuclear Generating Station. 

Arik has been with us during the past year and has become an outstanding team member in our group. He has 
shown himself to be reliable, engaged, knowledgeable and a dependable team player/leader. 

He has shown the ability to work without requiring any supervision. He has shown himself to be a remarkably 
quick study and asks insightful questions to further his understanding of the problem beforehand. 

Arik has exceeded my expectations with respect to a student worker and would have easily passed for a 
seasoned employee. 

During his tenure he has taken on several stretch challenges and has excelled at all of them, from 
troubleshooting and presenting to designing and programming some very elegant solutions. His participation in 
the group and input during solution finding sessions have been invaluable. 

I would recommend Arik as an excellent choice for any future employer as I see a potential in him, I don’t often 
see. 

I am available by phone for any questions you might have. 
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